
 

 
Mr. John Jordan 
Jordan Demolition Company 
4040 Northern Blvd 
Montgomery, Alabama 36110 
 
Dear Mr. Jordan: 
 
I wish to state that the Laural Urban Renewal Agency is satisfied with the manner I 
which you carried out your work concerning Contract No. 5 for Demolition and Site 
Clearance in our Central Business District Project. 
 
The demolition of 10 structures, 6 commercial and 4 residential, located on 7 
parcels of land was completed in a prompt and satisfactory manner. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Robert M. Farrish 
Executive Director 


